
Nigs & Guns  

America doesn't have a "gun-problem" as "Democrats" and other 
communists allege:  we have a "n*ggers-with-guns problem."  This fact 
was recently demonstrated by the American Medical Association in one 
of its publications, JAMA Network Open. 

It took nearly 30 years -- from 1990 to 2020 -- for the U.S. homicide rate 
to increase 50 percent.  Yet, it increased 26 percent in just the last three 
years after many BLUE cities foolishly adopted insane criminal justice 
"reforms."  
 
To the astonishment of no one but George Soros-funded prosecutors in 
the "Democrat" Party, black males were the overwhelming majority of 
gun homicide victims in the years since 2019.  From 2019 to 2021, the 
homicide rate for black males aged 20 to 24 increased 48 percent, from 
approximately 95 per 100,000 population to 141.  
 
 
 

 



The study's senior author, Dr. Eric Fleegler of Harvard Medical School 
describes such increases as "completely unprecedented."  He attributes 
the increase in gun deaths to the fact that “There has been significant 
economic insecurity and instability with a lingering mental health crisis 
that has dramatically worsened over the past two years.”  
 
A much better explanation for  accelerating U.S. homicide rates is that 
urban areas dominated by Africanus criminalis and other imbeciles 
have enacted laws that actually ENCOURAGE violent crime.  Many BLUE 
cities have eliminated cash bail, routinely grant early release from jail, 
fail to prosecute many violent crimes, and have adopted the insane 
policy of de-funding  their municipal police.  They are crazy to expect 
anything other than skyrocketing violent crime. 
  
The study is based on data from the Center for Disease Control  (CDC,) 
but the CDC often willfully misleads the public on the subject of firearms 
because it has been an outspoken critic of the Second Amendment for 
decades.  Not surprisingly, the study fails to distinguish between murder 
and the lawful self-defense killing of an assailant by an innocent, but 
armed citizen.  Just to skew the numbers even more, the CDC also threw 
in suicide-by-firearms in their data.  
 
One earlier example of such slimy tactics used by the CDC was to lump 
together the tiny number of accidental fatal shootings of children by 
other children, with the endless murders of teenage gang-bangers by 
rival gang-bangers.  This was done to inflate the incidence of accidental 
child shootings and make it appear as if such tragedies were 
skyrocketing.  Yet, when gang-bangers gun each other down in the 
middle of the night on the mean streets of our BLUE cities, it can be called 
a lot of things, but "accidental" isn't one of them.    
 
Exposing the true purpose of the study, gun control advocates quickly 
claimed the study demonstrates the need to enact stricter "gun removal 



measures," including what it terms “red flag” laws that confiscate the 
firearms of citizens that authorities allege are dangerous.   
 
 

 
 

 
 
What this study really exposes is just how easy it is to obtain grants 
from the NIH or CDC if your subject matter involves leftist politics 
masquerading as "public health." Then, one is free to employ quack 
assumptions and dubious methodologies to assist other leftists in 
attacking their traditional targets, so-called "white privilege" and the 
Second Amendment.  
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